
  

NORTHWEST GUILFORD MIDDLE 
SCHOOL PTSO 

Viking Cash Crusade

Dear NWGMS Parents, 

The NWGMS PTSO is excited to again use a direct donation fundraiser for our PTSO, the Viking Cash 
Crusade. The Viking Cash Crusade is the only fundraiser for the NWGMS PTSO and is a direct donation 
campaign. In turn, we will not ask you to sell anything further on behalf of the PTSO. We accept credit card 
payments online at our website, www.nwgmsptso.my-ptso.org, and cash and checks that can be turned into 
the school office via your AA Teacher. You may also ask businesses, family and friends for donations.  

This year, the PTSO is hoping to raise a minimum of $20,000 from the Viking Cash Crusade Campaign. 100% 
of the funds will be used to improve classroom technology throughout the school. We hope that you will help 
us achieve our goal. 

Here is how the raffle works: 

• Donations will be accepted through the month of October. 
• Please use a separate form for each student. Should you have multiple children in your family 

who attend NWGMS and you are paying with a combined payment, please attach each student’s 
form to the combined payment.  This enables us to track payments more efficiently. 

• For each $25 donated, your student will receive one raffle ticket. 
• At the $50 donation level, your student will receive 4 raffle tickets. 
• At the $100 donation level, your student will receive 10 raffle tickets 
• The prizes will be on display on Fridays in October. Pictures of the prizes will be hanging in 

the main common area. Each Friday during the month of October, the PTSO will have a ticket 
collection jar for each prize in the common area. Students who donate that week will need 
to come to the PTSO raffle ticket table and collect their raffle tickets. They can then select 
which prize they wish to try and win.  Every student who participates will have a chance to 
win the Grand  Prize. 

• Prizewinners will be announced during the morning announcements on Wednesday, November 7th.  
• We recommend that students not take their raffle tickets home from school, as the risk of 

losing them is high and we will not replace them. 

Additionally, the AA Teacher from each grade that raises the most money for their grade will receive, a $50 
cash prize to be spent however the classroom chooses! 

We are hoping for 100% family participation in our Vikings Cash Crusade program. The recommended 
amount is $50 per family, but we will be happy to accept any amount greater or smaller. All donations 
greater than $25 are tax deductible. Please let us know if you wish to receive a tax letter. If you donate 
online, you may print your receipt for tax purposes. Please email us at ptsonwgms@gmail.com  with any 
questions or concerns. 

The above materials/statements/programs are not endorsed by GCS nor do they represent the district's position or policy.

http://www.nwgmsptso.my-ptso.org
mailto:ptsonwgms@gmail.com
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Viking Cash Crusade

2018 Viking Cash Crusade Raffle Prizes 

Ulta Gift Card ($100) 
GameStop Gift Card ($100) 

Regal Cinemas Gift Card ($100) 
Eno Hammock ($100 value) 
SpareTime Gift Card ($100) 

Grand Prize:  Breakout Greensboro Choose any of their current breakout rooms 
exclusively for you and 7 others! https://breakoutgames.com/greensboro/   

For more information about our prizes, please visit our website www.nwgmsptso.my-ptso.org.  

For every $25.00 you donate, your student will get one raffle ticket. Students who donate $50.00 will 
receive four raffle tickets. For every $100.00 donation, your student will receive ten raffle tickets. If you 
have more than one student, your tickets can be divided between students. 

Please complete a separate form for each student in your family and attach together if you combine 
payments. If you would like us to split the raffle tickets amongst the students in your families please make a 
note. This is the main fundraiser for the NWGMS PTSO. Viking Cash Crusade is a direct donation campaign in 
which NWGMS families donate money directly to the PTSO. 100% of the net proceeds will benefit NWGMS 
Staff and Students. Additional forms for family and friends to donate may be obtained in the front office.  
Donations may also be made online at our website, www.nwgmsptso.my-ptso.org 

Student Name:

AA Teacher: Grade:

Donation 
Amount:

Would you like a tax letter for your 
files? ! Yes ! No

Special Instructions/
Notes:

The above materials/statements/programs are not endorsed by GCS nor do they represent the district's position or policy.
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